
From: "balgovind k" <balgovind.k@vihaanspace.com>
To: "Akhilesh Kumar Trivedi" <advmn@trai.gov.in>
Cc: info@ispa.space, "satyam bose" <satyam.bose@vihaanspace.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 12:25:54 PM
Subject: Feedback on Consultation Paper on Assignment of Spectrum for Space-based Communication Services

Dear Sir,
 
This is with reference to the Consulta�on Paper on Assignment of Spectrum for Space-based Communica�on Services.
 
We have reviewed the paper and strongly recommend that spectrum for space based communica�on users should be
allo�ed on payment of a license fee and should not be auc�oned.
 
Best regards,
Cdr Balgovind Kunhiraman
Co-founder & Director (Commercial & Business Development)
 
+971564099885 / +919645430267
balgovind.k@vihaanspace.com
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